


3. FINANCE REPORT

a.) Cash Balance Report 
Mr. DiStefano read the report into the record. 
MOTION: Ms. Fitzgerald moved to approve the Cash Balance Report as presented. 
2N° : Mr. Bourassa 
VOTE: Unanimous 
#17813 
Discussion: One member asked if the large payroll in September will be a transfer out of the MMDT account. Mr. 
DiStefano reported that it will be. 

b.) Consolidated Cash Reconciliation Report 
No Discussion 

c.) Revolving Fund Report 
No Discussion 

d.) Budget Report 
No Discussion 

e.) GLTS Member Assessment FY2020 Final Budget 
Ms. Silva reported that there is another piece to this so she would like to table this item for another meeting. 
MOTION: Ms. Fitzgerald moved to table the vote on the GLTS Member Assessment FY2020 Final Budget. 
2N° : Ms. Infante 
VOTE: Unanimous 
#17814 

4. COMMUNICATIONS

a.) Donations 

• Mr. Michael Walters, Salem, NH, 2001 Nissan Pathfinder, valued at $2125.00

b.) Articles 

• 2019 Eagle-Tribune Baseball All-Stars, Eagle Tribune

• Reggie Leaders 2019-2020
Discussion: One member reported that she was a Reggie Leader when she attended GLTS and there were only a 
handful of students at the time. To see that it has grown with 90 participants is amazing. 

c.) Public Participation 

None 

5. REPORT OF THE SUPERINTENDENT-DIRECTOR

a.) Pancake Break/ ast 
No Discussion 

b.) State Contract for the Field 
Supt. Lavoie reported that the contract is ready to be signed. The state had reached out to us last week to obtain a 
vendor number and our tax ID. We provided the information and the contract should be signed this week. 

c.) PD Opening 
Supt. Lavoie reported that teachers will be arriving next Tuesday, August 27th at 7:30. A handout was provided to 
outline the Back-to-School Professional Development schedule for August 27-August 29. PD is driven by our 
changes and improvement plan targeting our weaknesses. We will continue to work on SEL as our main function 
this year. Another key point that we will focus on is our Decennial visit from the Department of Education. It has 
been ten years since our last visit. We will be preparing this year as part of the PD and for our vocational visit from 
the Department of Education to review both our vocational programs and our special education programs as well as 
to have our civil rights work evaluated. This will be happening all around the same time which is about 
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